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The NCC recommends that commercial coasteering is currently 

suspended until we get appropriate guidance and clearance from the 

relevant home nation and local authority. We suggest that all 

providers/members must also check with your insurance 

provider/your local landowner/access provider and the relevant 

local/regional authorities that have input into your coasteering sites. 

We will add more advice and guidance as the situation develops. 


